BRETTENHAM PARISH COUNCIL ANNUAL PARISH MEETING HELD ON

THURSDAY 8TH APRIL 2021 COMMENCED AT 7.30 PM ON ZOOM

MINUTES

Present: Chairman Mr C Clarke, Vice Chairman Emily Woods, Clerk/RFO Mrs D Clarke, Councillors Mrs L Collings, Ms B Cronk, Mr P Truin, Ms A Wilson, Mr P Bendall, SCC Councillor Robert Lindsey, Tree Officer Andrew Gooderham, Annie Taverner, Caroline Dye, Kemal Ozficici, Roger Bere and Pete Knight

- 1. Acting Chairman Chris Clarke welcomed everybody and there were no apologies, albeit Cllr A Wilson could not access reliably due to internet connection.
- 2. It was discussed that it was not possible to hold an Annual Parish Meeting in 2020 so the parties would resolve the minutes of the 2019 meeting at a later date.
- 3. Chairman's Report and Presentation, report attached.
- 4. Planning Committee Chairman's Report, report attached.

5. OPEN DISCUSSION:

6.1 Ideas for utilisation of BDC S106 and Neighbourhood CIL funding - Chairman proposed that this is not discussed yet and is done at a later date, pending the results of the Neighbourhood plan residents survey. No objections to this.

6.2 Any other items raised by residents

Caroline Dye raised that people are not keeping to footpaths (with and without dogs) which is raising some sensitivity. Chairman agreed and said that this had been raised in a PCM and that people need to adhere to them. CD considered that perhaps land owners could put up signs to outline areas where dogs should be on a lead. Agreed that this would be on the PCM agenda to be minuted and discussed further.

The Chairman thanked everybody for attending and the meeting closed at 19:56, the Annual Parish Meeting was then followed by a Parish Council Meeting.

Clerk/RFO: Mrs Della Clarke | Email: brettenhamparishcouncil@btinternet.com